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I was at a conference on Friday hence the delay to Week 2’s newsletter – apologies! I hope you all had a 

lovely long weekend – please read the below information carefully. 

 
IMPORTANT UNIFORM INFORMATION 

Rather than write a separate letter, I thought I would write in this week’s newsletter to clarify our expectations regarding 

the summer uniform, following some recent confusion and concerns raised by a number of families. 

Firstly, I would like to extend thanks to the vast majority of our families who ensure their children are dressed in 

accordance with our uniform policy each day. Our uniform policy was revised in July 2024 and has remained 

unchanged since. It has been available on the school website, and printed copies are accessible from the school 

reception. A reminder letter outlining the expectations for summer clothing was also sent to all families at the start of 

this term. 

We are aware that some parents have expressed dissatisfaction, particularly around the style of shorts we ask children 

to wear. I want to reassure you we have acted reasonably, including offering to purchase appropriate shorts for some 

families. Despite this, concerns continue to be raised. 

To be clear: if your child attends our school, we expect all families to adhere to our reasonable policies and procedures, 

including our Uniform Policy which has been designed to be both cost-effective and comfortable for children. We are 

proud of the financial support we already offer to families, including providing every child with a jumper or cardigan 

at the start of the school year, and additional help where needed. 

Part of our responsibility as a junior school is to prepare children for the expectations of secondary school, where 

uniform policies are typically more formal and strictly enforced. Consistency now helps ensure a smoother transition 

later. 

As such, I will not be meeting individually with parents or carers to discuss uniform, unless there are exceptional 

circumstances that prevent a child from wearing a particular item. 

Thank you for your understanding and continued support in maintaining high and consistent standards for all our 

pupils. 

IMPORTANT REMINDER: VE DAY LUNCHES 

We have currently only had 38 orders for a lunch bag on VE Day (Thursday of this week). I have attached the letter I 

sent last week on the final page of this letter – please make sure you follow the instructions to ensure your child does 

not miss out on Thursday. Thank you if you have already made your order!  

 

RHS Grey to Green Project 

The children will see some exciting items arriving in our quad over this week and next! We have managed to achieve a 

grant to turn a grey area into a green one – watch as our quad turns into a space for children to learn and socialise 

with planters, extra seating, greenhouses and gardening tools. I will share pictures with you once the work is 

complete! 

 

http://www.southkirkbyacademy.org/
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Rudi 

(Leeds) 

For a huge improvement in his 

handwriting.  

Joel 

 (York) 
For his excellent attitude to learning. 

 Mia L 

(Knaresborough) 

For her fantastic work with her 

multiplication tables. 

Cameron 

(Richmond) 

For showring a really positive attitude to 

his learning. 

Harrison 

 (Filey) 

For being a superstar and always doing 

the right thing. 

Olivia 

(Whitby) 

For taking ownership of improving her 

writing.  

Osman 

 (Harrogate) 

For his improved attitude towards his 

learning. 

Isabella 

(Ilkley) 

For having an excellent first week back 

after Easter. 

Whitby 98% 

Knaresborough 97% 

Harrogate 96% 

York 95% 

Richmond 94% 

Ilkley 91% 

Leeds 86% 

Filey 84% 

Whitby class may wear non uniform on 

Friday 9th May 2025 

Reminders & Key Dates 

VE Day – Thursday 8th May 2025 
Please make lunch choices (see letter on 

next page). 
Children may wear red, white and blue. 

DON’T MISS OUT ON                                    

IMPORTANT SKA INFORMATION! 

Please ensure you have the MCAS App                         

downloaded with notifications turned ON.  

Please follow our social media feeds for more 

information and reminders. 

We send out paper letters but by request 

only.  

 

Value of the week: Be respectful 

Molly (Year 6) Oscar (Year 6) 

Ella (Year 5) Carter (Year 5) 

Layla (Year 4) Evie J (Year 4) 

Ebony (Year 3) Indie (Year 3) 

 
 

Lunchtime Awards 

Carson & Ella 

http://www.southkirkbyacademy.org/
https://southkirkbyacademy.org/wp-content/uploads/sites/9/2025/05/social-pressures-linked-to-social-media-influencers.pdf
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VE DAY 80 – THURSDAY 8TH MAY 2025 

Dear families, 

 

To mark 80 years since VE day we will be holding a VE Party Day in school on Thursday 8th May 2025. VE 

stands for Victory in Europe Day, which signified the end of World War 2 in Europe in 1945.  

 

Children are invited to wear red, white and blue clothing – full non-uniform.  

 

We will have a whole school assembly, individual teachers will plan a day of VE Day learning and we will also 

have a street party at dinner time – please have your fingers crossed for good weather!  

 

There will only be one lunch option on this day which 

will be a picnic bag – see menu. 

 

If you do not want to order a picnic bag, your child 

will need to bring their packed lunch as normal. 

 

If you would like your child to have a picnic bag, please 

follow these instructions to order. This must be filled out 

by 6pm on Monday 5th May 2025. 

 

We are looking forward to learning more about VE Day and paying tribute to the Second World War 

generation.  

 

If you have any questions, please ask Mrs Studd in the office. 

 

A Potter 

Headteacher 

 

1. FILL OUT THE FOLLOWING FORM TO 

MAKE YOUR CHOICES – LINK HERE 

2. PAY ON THE MCAS APP IF YOUR CHILD 

DOES NOT RECEIVE FREE SCHOOL MEALS 

(If your child receives free school meals, you only need to complete step 1) 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Hzn4lqvvG0q-MciVPY-KwFsg3ooscaxFrlQNiZVMy1FUM1dLVVhRNTdVM0VZOTJZVDM5SFhOQ0RSVy4u

